17/01/24

To Whom It May Concern,

| trust this message finds you well. | recently had the opportunity to review the draft report on
'Future foundations for giving' prepared by the Productivity Commission. While | acknowledge
the positive findings and recommendations within the report, | am writing to express my
apprehension regarding the suggested elimination of deductible gift recipient (DGR) status for
non-government primary, secondary, childcare, aged care, and other religious organizations.

The issue is of particular significance to me due to my children's enrollment in an independent
school that currently benefits from DGR status. In a time marked by unprecedented cost-of-
living pressures, | am concerned that the removal of DGR status could lead to an increase in
school fees. Such an outcome may result from diminished contributions driven by the absence
of tax benefits for businesses or individuals willing to support the school through donations.

My fear is that, should the government endorse this recommendation, we may find ourselves
compelled to enroll our children in the overcrowded local public school. This shift could
potentially compromise their overall learning experience and hinder their academic potential.

| urge you to carefully consider the implications of this proposal, as | believe our family won't be
the only one adversely affected by such a change. The potential consequences for educational
institutions and families across the board are significant, and | hope that these concerns are
taken into account during further deliberations on this matter.

Thank you for your time and attention to this crucial issue. | trust that you will consider the
broader impact of these recommendations on families, educational institutions, and the
community at large.

Yours Faithfully,

Concerned Parent



